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Coordinator's message 
 

Tadashi Ishida 
 
The JALT2018 conference will be held at Granship in Shizuoka, 
from Friday 23rd to Monday 26th November. 
 
I encourage you to take advantage of the lower early bird registration 
rates by registering by October 23rd. 
 
At the conference, the Lifelong Language Learning SIG will present 
"Why Teachers Need to Have a Life". 
 
The LLL SIG has a table in the main hall, along with the Educational 
Materials Exhibition (EME). I try to get as many as possible to pick a 
time to sit behind the table to talk to both current and potential 
members about all the wonderful things our SIG does. 


